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May 22, 2023 
 
 

Dear valued patient,  
 
Thank you for choosing Johns Hopkins Community Physicians for your 
health care needs. We are excited to share that we will relocate our 
current Columbia gynecology and obstetrics practice to a larger office just 
a few minutes away:  
 

10710 Charter Drive, Suite 200 
Columbia, MD 21044 
 

This move will occur at the end of June, 2023. Please rest assured that all 
of our providers, staff, services and contact information (phone, fax and 
website) will remain the same. This new site is located on the Howard 
County General Hospital campus and offers free, easily accessible parking.  
 
In addition to the move, we are thrilled to announce that the Columbia- 
and Eldersburg-based practice, Signature OB/GYN, will be integrating with our gynecology and obstetrics team. 
Under the same management of Johns Hopkins Community Physicians, the name will change to Johns Hopkins 
Medicine Gynecology and Obstetrics. While the name is different, your care will remain the same, but with the 
addition of some exciting new benefits. This larger practice will allow for increased access to appointments, a 
larger gynecology and obstetrics care team including the addition of sub-specialists, and increased provider-to-
provider collaboration for continuity of care. Additionally, you will now be able to receive care in Eldersburg, as 
well as the current Columbia, Fulton and Odenton locations. 
 
If you have an appointment with us on or after June 26, 2023, you will receive an updated appointment letter 
reminding you of where to go. For the latest information, we invite you to visit jhcp.org/columbia. 
 
We appreciate your patience and flexibility throughout this transition. It is our privilege to serve as your health 
care providers and we look forward to caring for you in our new location. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Stephen Martin, M.D.     Andrea Kwong, M.D. 
Chief, Gynecology & Obstetrics   Office Medical Director 
Johns Hopkins Community Physicians  Johns Hopkins Community Physicians 

Our Gynecology & 
Obstetrics Care Team 

 
Melinda Afzal, D.O. 

Christine DiBlasi, C.R.N.P. 

Dorothea Dickens, C.N.M. 

Joshua Cohen, M.D. 

Veena Choubey, M.D. 

Andrea Kwong, M.D. 

Veronika Levin, M.D. 

Karen MacKinnon, C.N.M. 

Francisco Rojas, M.D. 

Kimberly Turner, M.D.* 
*Gynecology only 



 
 
 
 

 
 

New address as of June 26, 2023: 
Johns Hopkins Medicine Gynecology and Obstetrics 
10710 Charter Drive 
Medical Pavilion, Suite 200 
Columbia, MD 21044 
 
Phone: 443-367-4700 
Fax: 410-367-2198 
jhcp.org/columbia 
jhcp.org/obgyn 
 
 

MAP 
Drive time from our CURRENT location (6350 Stevens Forest Road) to our NEW location (10710 Charter 
Drive): 7 minutes 
 

 


